
RUSH COUNTY COMMISSIONER’S APPOINTMENT 
 

The Rush County Commissioners will be accepting applications for 2 lay persons to sit on 
the Rush County Drainage Board.   
 
Applicants must be freeholding landowners that are knowledgeable in drainage matters. 
The initial term will be staggered for two (2) or three (3) years, then three (3) years thereafter. 
 

Letters of Interest may be submitted at the Rush County Auditor’s Office, 101 E. 2nd St., 
Room 212, Rushville, IN 46173. The deadline for submission is April 4, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. 
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